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LCSO Conducting Death Investigation 

 

On Sunday, January 1, around 10:45 p.m. Leon County Sheriff’s Office deputies 
responded to a shooting in the 500 block of Ravensview Drive.  
 
Upon arrival, deputies located an adult male with a gunshot wound. The male was taken 
to a local hospital where he was pronounced deceased. 
 
This is an active and ongoing investigation. Detectives are currently in the process of 
interviewing potential witnesses and collecting evidence to determine the circumstances 
surrounding the death. LCSO is asking anyone with any information pertaining to the 
incident, to contact the Violent Crimes Unit at (850) 606-3300 or to remain anonymous, 
contact Big Bend Crime Stoppers at (850) 574-TIPS (8477). 
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